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February 7, 2014

The Honorable Kurt Olson
Alaska State Legislature
State Capital

Juneau, AK 998-01-1182

Subject: House Bill 141, Amendments to the Alaska Workman’s Compensation Act
Dear Representative QOlson:

The purpose of this correspondence is to provide a written record of the City of Kenai's support
and appreciation for your sponsorship of the above referenced legislation.

The City of Kenai, as are other municipal and private businesses, is burdened with workman’s
compensation insurance premiums that are the highest in the United States. Efforts to lower
workman'’s compensation premiums, is not only appreciated but, serves to make Alaskan
companies more competitive with non-Alaskan companies.

Thank you for your leadership on this important issue.

Sincerely,




